
 

 

June 4, 2021 

 

VSP have continually strived to deliver a high level of service and support to all of our clients. Our commitment to 

you is always paramount, however due to circumstances beyond our control, we are seeing continual and 

substantial increases in our costs, most particularly air freight and sea freight. 

 

As you may be aware the global shortage of electronic components has affected all electronic goods 

manufacturers, including Hikvision. As a result, they too have no option but to pass on their manufacturing and 

logistics cost increases. 

 

We have worked hard to keep the increases to a minimum and have been able to limit the increases to between 

8% and 15%. The increase will take effect from July 1, 2021. Existing quotes will be honoured for a further 30 

days. Updated prices will be displayed on online accounts from July 2, 2021. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your continued support.  

 

Kind regards, 

Zaki Wazir 

Managing Director 

VSP Security Wholesale 


